
 

 

11th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: New Year and Pupil Update 
 
Firstly, a very Happy New Year to you all as we begin 2021. Our remote learning has begun this morning with 
students participating with Zoom lessons. A reminder that all Zoom codes have been sent to you within a 
letter and staff have also added them to Show My Homework. If you have any issues surrounding remote 
learning do not hesitate to contact Mrs Pickles, Senior Deputy Headteacher, c.pickles@stjamescheadle.co.uk  
 
Following on from my assembly this morning to all students, I unfortunately have to pass on some very sad 
and distressing news that one of the members of our St James’ family, in Year 11, has been severely injured in 
a road accident over the Christmas period. I would ask that you join the staff and students in continuing to 
pray for him and his family and for his speedy recovery. If your child feels that they need any support in 
dealing with the ongoing consequences of this tragic situation then please do not hesitate to contact either 
their form tutor or pastoral manager. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr A Pontifex 
Headteacher 
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